
Happy New Year! I hope you have had an enjoyable and restful break.  
Mrs Green and I are so excited to start our new learning as we have lots

of new and interesting things to learn. 
If you have any questions or queries please email me

j.johnson@crackleybank.staffs.sch.uk and I will reply as soon as possible. 

Notices
PE will take place on a
Tuesday. Please make sure
children are in the correct
PE kit (team colour t-shirt
and plain joggers or
leggings- no logos). Please
make sure all jewellery is
removed before school.
Homework is set on a
Thursday to be completed
by the following
Wednesday.

Water bottles - these must
be taken home each day,
cleaned and refilled for the
next day (no juice, water
only please).
Reading Books- These need
to be brought in to school
every day as they will be
changed as and when
needed.

Wider Curriculum
This term we embark on another learning adventure

with our wider curriculum. In Science we will be
investigating plants and food chains. Our Geography

topic takes us on a journey to another continent
learning about our similarities and differences,
whilst our History helps us to compare Queen

Elizabeth I and II. We will continue to develop our
PSHE skills, talking about how we are feeling and

thinking about our role in the world.
In Art we will be developing our painting skills and

understanding of how to use colours and mix them,
whilst in Design and Technology we will be learning

all about food and nutrition – how to be healthy!
There is lots of exciting learning to do!

Remember that all the crucial knowledge the
children need is on our website too so keep checking

there.

This term...
English and Maths: We will continue to cover
the basic skills needed in English and Maths –
recapping often.
We will continue to work on our reading skills,
this time focussing more on how we use the
text to find our answers, as well as developing
our writing skills for stories and instructions.
In Maths we are going to be looking at
multiplication and division as well as fractions
and capacity.
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